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If this is satisfactory to you
arrangements accordingly, for it
before the Board meets and formally

: You will be interested to know
that the Appointments Committee wish to recommend as an
Assistant to the Department a man whose Philosophie
training would becomplementary to your own and whose
accesion to the staff would give it a fair chance.
No decision has yet been reached.

As 1 told you, I 2m most anxious
that the Department of Moral Philosophy should bde se¢
strengthened that it can take 1ts rightful place in the
Faculty of Arts in the University. You will have a
hearty welcome to MeGill and, I believe, willi find your-
self in a congenial snd happy environment,

Yours faithfully,

Prineipal,




